
 

 

 
 

 
‘Live well, play together, learn forever.’ 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Firstly, I hope you and your loved ones are all safe and well and in good physical and mental health. 

I want to thank you sincerely for the fantastic way in which you have engaged in Distance Learning 

via See Saw so far. It is an absolute credit to you all and your dedication to your child/children’s 

Distance Learning from home. We have a very very high percentage of children engaging with their 

teachers and completing the work set.  

When I look at the work produced from P1-P7 I am, at times, amazed, at the superb standard of 

work that is being completed by a very high percentage of children! Congratulations! 

However, we really appreciate the difficulties you will face with childcare/social distancing/ care of 

elderly/ caring for children in a confined environment/ trying to work, each of these presenting their 

own challenges.  

We are really missing the children and you our Parents/Carers. We are already looking forward to 

the day that we are through this world pandemic and back to our new ‘normal’ whatever that may 

be.  

Can I just remind you that See Saw is to be used in a professional manner at all times please? 

Teachers will respond to reasonable requests over See –Saw when they can and are only to be 

contacted during the following times:  

 9:15am – 12:30pm  

2:15pm – 3pm  

The use of SEE- SAW is monitored very closely. 

Marking via See Saw is a lot more time consuming than if the children were in school and appreciate 

your patience in this matter. 

Please remember that we are a very activity based/outdoor learning school and this is not 

necessarily way the children would learn if they were at school.  

All school staff are working extremely hard to ensure we can get the best Distance Learning 

experience for each pupil that we possibly can. 

Keep an eye on the school website and Facebook page to keep connected in with the school 

community. 
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As soon as I know ANYTHING about the school re opening, I will let you know immediately, as soon 

as it is verified by Dept of Education. To date I have had no correspondence regarding this issue. 

Please refer to school website for Child Protection/Parental Support available. 2 e-safety letters have 

been added to the website under ‘Parents’ tab. 

If you need to contact us for any reason please e mail school info account mentioned above and a 

phone call or e mail will be returned as soon as is possible. 

Keep safe and well and know you are all really missed. 

Many thanks, 

Orla Gorman. 

(Principal) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


